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The Northern BC Volleyball Club (also known as Fort St John Ice) was established in 

1991 and is a non-profit, community-based organization for youth sport. Our goal is to 

teach our athletes to cope with pressure, build confidence, balance multiple 

commitments, uphold academic success and live a life of integrity. As such, we strive 

to prepare athletes in both sport and life. Over the past 28 years, The Fort St John 

Ice Volleyball Club has had players advance to the collegiate, national, and professional 

level. 
 

Within the last year, NBCVC has grown considerably and for the 2020 season we have 

nine teams with approximately eighty-two players; the athletes range from grade six 

to twelve.  Everyone involved in our organization, including coaches, are volunteers 

dedicated to facilitating positive engagement of our youth. 
 

Unfortunately, the demands of being competitive and living in the north today can be 

expensive. In order to gain valuable competition and experience, our club must travel.  

As such, we have committed to contacting local businesses for any and all support they 

can offer.  Each year we coach and develop youth athletes in our community and 

without donations from organizations such as yours this would not be possible. 

Donations help sustain our organization and benefit our local community.   
 

Support for our home tournament will be recognized on our website, on our Facebook 

page, and on a poster displayed at the tournament. 

Support for our club raffle, donations to our club as a whole, or donations to a specific 

team will be recognized on our website, on our Facebook page and at our year end 

celebration (sponsors for our club raffle are also listed on every ticket sold).  

 

Our executive is available to discuss support options at your convenience.   

Donations may be payable to NBCVC; we greatly appreciate your support. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

The NBCVC Executive 
 

http://www.nbcvc.com/

